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MISSING PERSON 

Lively, Belinda Jo 

Female, white, 61 years old 
5’5”, 168 lbs. 
Gray hair, brown eyes 

 
The Kanawha County Sheriff’s Office requests the public’s help 
locating Belinda Lively, an adult female reported missing by her 
family. 
 
Belinda Lively resides in the Cabin Creek area but has been 
missing from her home since early Saturday. Belinda has medical 
conditions that require daily attention, and it is uncommon for 
her not to have daily contact with her family.  

 
It is unknown what Belinda wore when she left or where she may have traveled to, but she is known to 
utilize the KRT Bus for transportation. Belinda works in the Charleston area and is believed to possibly 
have traveled to the Cross Lanes area of Kanawha County. Currently, Belinda is not thought to be in 
immediate danger.  
 
If you have any information about Belinda Jo Lively’s whereabouts, please get in touch with Deputy H.K. 
Burdette at 304-357-0169 or the Criminal Investigative Section of the Kanawha County Sheriff’s Office at 
304-357-0556. 
 
All tips and information will be handled with urgency and confidentiality. 
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